
 

 

 

 

 

April 15, 1997 

 

Keith Dysan 

FOIPA Unit 

Department of Justice 

1001 G St, NW 

Suite 1075 

Washington, DC 20504 

 

Re: Review of Gerald R. Ford Library Records Under the JFK Act 

 

Dear Mr. Dysan: 

 

I have enclosed the Department of Justice document that we have discussed.  The Central 

Intelligence Agency has cleared and stamped it so that you may continue with your review of it for 

any Department of Justice equities.  Please contact me at the above number should you have and 

further questions about this document or any others you are reviewing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

D. Sydney Reddy 

Analyst 

 

Enclosure 


